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Please be advised that effective  
September 1, 2021 we will be discontinuing the 
return of processed disposable night bags 
along with paper receipts, to improve 
operational efficiency.   
 
Clients can confirm their deposits via our digital 
banking platform and contact their Relationship 
Manager should they prefer to continue receiving 
paper receipts. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to reach out to your Relationship Manager or 
Business Banking representative.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause.   
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